
RESOLUTION APPROVING A  

REVISED PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT POLICY 

  

 WHEREAS, the City of Manitowoc is committed to provide a safe and productive work 

environment for all employees, including following recommendations from CVMIC, our liability 

carrier, and OSHA 29 VFR 1910.132 “Personal Protective Equipment Standard”, and 

incorporated by reference in DSPS 332.15, Public Employee Safety and Health; and  

WHEREAS, at a meeting held on October 7, 2024, the Personnel Committee 

recommended approval of the request to revise the City’s current Personal Protective Equipment 

Policy.   

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by Mayor Justin M. Nickels and the 

Common Council of the City of Manitowoc to approve the attached revised Personal Protective 

Equipment Policy to ensure the continuous operation of City government and the safety of its 

workforce.  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED by the Mayor and Common Council of the City of 

Manitowoc, to direct Human Resources to revise the Personal Protective Equipment Policy as 

attached, effective immediately, to notify employees of the changes, and to have copies of the 

updated policy available on the Intranet.    

 

INTRODUCED __________________________   ADOPTED___________________________   

 

 

  

_______________________________________  APPROVED___________________________ 

  Justin M. Nickels, Mayor 
 

 
Fiscal Impact:                          Anticipated minimal.  Any expenses associated with PPE should already be appropriated in each 

Department’s 2024 adopted budget.  No addition tax levy or 2024 budget adjustments needed.       

Funding Source:     Not Applicable 

Finance Director Approval:   /SMA 

Approved as to form:   /EGN 
 

 

This Resolution was drafted by Eric G. Nycz, City Attorney 
  


